
 

 
11 September 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
Subject  Bookbuzz 
 
It has been a great pleasure to welcome Year 8 students back to Vyners this half 
term. 
 
To support their learning and grow their love of reading, I wanted to take this 
opportunity to write to you regarding a literacy initiative that I hope all of our Year 8 
students will engage with. 
 
We have again subscribed to an initiative called Bookbuzz, created by the Book 
Trust. For a payment of £3.30, each pupil in Years 7 and 8 will receive a reading 
book of their choice from a list of 17 fantastic titles. Pupils will be choosing their own 
book in their English lesson this week. Alongside the reading book for each pupil, our 
school will receive resources for the library as well as videos recorded by the authors 
taking part in the initiative, which will be shared with pupils in tutorial and English 
lessons.  
 
More information can be found on the Bookbuzz website by clicking here. 
 
Please make your payment of £3.30 through Squid by 3pm on Tuesday 19 
September 2023. If your child is in receipt of the Pupil Premium fund, there will be 
no payment necessary.  
 
Following the success of Bookbuzz last year, I look forward to the positive impact 
that this initiative will have upon the literacy skills of all pupils involved. 
 

Yours sincerely 
Ms Goode 
Assistant Subject Leader, English KS3 
 
 

https://www.booktrust.org.uk/what-we-do/programmes-and-campaigns/bookbuzz/

